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Yaoyu  Rong
No. 8 Weiye Road
Kunshan, Jiangsu Province, 21530
CHINA

February 10, 2023

Dear Yaoyu,

Exciting things are happening at the College of Business. Our graduates 
carry bold ideas and knowledge into the world. Today’s students continue to 
forge lifelong connections that will shape their careers and networks. And 
educators deliver the exceptional academic experience that defines a UNI 
education.

All that we celebrate today is made possible because alumni like you 
invest in today’s students. You have helped the College of Business get to 
where it is today, and now I ask you to help define our path forward.

Your gift today will provide pivotal scholarships and financial aid that 
support promising students like Mariana Calderon Quiroz. You will 
also invest in opportunities for the future through Our Tomorrow: The 
Campaign for UNI.

Your support means the world to us, and we’re proud of all  
that you do to strengthen UNI and invest in future Panthers.

For all of these reasons and more, I encourage you to renew your support 
with a gift of $100 or more. Visit foundation.uni.edu/givetocbiz to get 
started.

				    Sincerely,

			               
			              
				    Leslie K. Wilson, ‘84, MBA
				    Dean, College of Business
	
P.S. �Thank you again for your past support. You are an essential part of our 

future and the College of Business’ growth.
1BB23-SPR-I001

Please return this form in the envelope  
provided or mail to:

UNIVERSITY OF NORTHERN IOWA 
121 Commons, Cedar Falls, IA 50614-0239

  My gift is eligible for a company match.  

     
     Company Name

  Enclosed is my check payable to UNI Foundation.
  Please charge a gift of $  to my:   

  Mastercard     Visa     Discover     American Express

 
Signature of Cardholder			 
  	

 
Credit Card Number		  Exp. Date

Credit card information will not be kept on file.

ONE GIFT.  
INFINITE POTENTIAL. 

Thank you for supporting the  
University of Northern Iowa!

SCHOLARSHIPS  
& AID

PROFESSIONAL  
DEVELOPMENT FOR  
FACULTY

STUDY ABROAD 
EXPERIENCES

PROFESSIONAL 
CREDENTIALS  
FOR STUDENTS

UNDERGRADUATE 
RESEARCH 

SUPPORT

ALUMNI & 
STUDENT EVENTS

EMERGING 
OPPORTUNITIES

INTERNATIONAL 
& COMMUNITY 
PARTNERSHIPS

IMMEDIATE NEEDS

GROWING THE DATA & 
TECHNOLOGY FOR BUSINESS 
INTELLIGENCE FUND

Your gift to the Dean’s Fund for 
Excellence is the best way to support 
students today and invest in the future 
of the College of Business through  
Our Tomorrow: The Campaign for UNI.



My current preferred email address: 

Please accept my gift of:

Please designate my gift to: 

I want to help UNI 
students succeed.YES!

319-273-7118

Scan the QR code  
to make an early gift

Give by phone 
by calling us at

“Through my Global Marketing major, I 
completed an internship with the Organization of 
Women in International Trade — but due to the 
pandemic, all of my work with them was virtual. 
When they announced their annual conference, I 
knew I wanted to find a way to attend in person. 
My faculty advisor, Dr. Christine Schrage, helped 
me apply for funding that allowed me to attend, 
meet all the executives I had been working with 
and build my network for the future.”

Mariana Calderon Quiroz, ‘22
Global Marketing Major

Mariana Calderon Quiroz, ‘22

  College of Business Dean’s Fund for Excellence (220234-20)

  Other: 

foundation.uni.edu/givetocbiz
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